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Roberta Judas

From: Brett Wheler [brett@wlwb.ca]
Sent: September-13-12 11:34 AM
To: 'Roberta Judas'
Subject: FW: W2011C0004 Land Use Permit Issuance

 

From: Nahum Lee [mailto:Nahum.Lee@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca]  
Sent: September-11-12 10:26 AM 
To: Nadina-Shaw 
Cc: Charlene Coe; Clint Ambrose; Nahum Lee; Brett Wheler 
Subject: W2011C0004 Land Use Permit Issuance 

 

Hello Ellen, 
  
Please be advised that with the issuance of the above mentioned land use permit, comes an increase in the security 
required.  The new permit requires a security of $59,000 and the old permit MV2004C0036 has $18,000 posted on it.  
Prior to recommending final clearance on the old permit, the difference of $41,000 dollars must be posted with 
Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada.  This amount must be posted immediately as New Nadina has the 
Monument Camp, large quantities of fuel and equipment stored in the land use area.   
  
Charlene Coe, copied on this email, will be able to assist you with this process.  Please contact myself or Char if you 
have any questions.  Take care and have a good day. 
  
Regards, 
  
Nahum 
  
  
Nahum D. Lee 
Resource Management Officer II  
Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada 
South Mackenzie District 
 
140 Bristol Ave. (Street) 
#16 Yellowknife Airport (Mailing) 
Yellowknife, NT. 
X1A 3T2 
Cell:  (867)444-8491 
Phone:  (867) 669-2757 
Fax:  (867) 669-2720   
email:  nahum.lee@aandc.gc.ca 
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